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MINUTES OF THE SRE HUNTSVILLE CHAPTER MONTHLY MEETING 
AMRDEC Building 5400, Conference Rm S215 

Huntsville, AL 
13 February 2018 

    

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 
 
A regular meeting of the Huntsville Chapter of the Society of Reliability Engineers 
was called to order at 11:00 AM on Tuesday, February 13th, 2018, at Building 
5400, Conference Room 1215.  A quorum was not present.  The treasurer was in 
the chair. 
 
MEETING 
 
The following is the agenda for the regular meeting of the Huntsville Chapter of 
the Society of Reliability Engineers: 
 

11:00-11:30 Old and New Business 
 

• SRE Survey Discussion: 
• 2 week window for members to respond via email 
• What day, time, and location for SRE meetings to be held 
• Summer Symposium park location  

• Summer Symposium: 
• The 3rd week of June 
• Survey on Park Location  

• Attendance Growth: 
• Media 

• Social 
• TV/Radio 

• Roster Board 
• Meeting Adjourned 

11:30-12:00 Presentation by Nathan Rigoni  

“CLARE" 

 

SRE Survey was discussed and it was decided by the SRE Chapter Treasurer to send 

survey out but it must have a 2 week window for members to respond via email. Survey 

will be sent out to members only about where they would like to see meetings be held, 

prefer a time when to have SRE meeting, and also choose a day of the week to have 

this meetings. 



MINUTES OF THE SRE HUNTSVILLE CHAPTER MONTHLY MEETING 

13 FEBRUARY 2018 

2 

Members discussed about changing location because it is difficult to get on the arsenal 

for those who want to attend the monthly meeting. 

Park locations were discussed for the Summer Symposium this year. Also SRE chapter 

Secretary will send out survey on park location.  

Attendance growth was discussed amongst the members. Members had suggestions on 

getting SRE Huntsville Chapter name out there to the public.  

The business meeting was adjourned, and the presentation from Nathan Rigoni began. 

 

 


